
Addingham Parish Council – Meeting 17/11/2021 

Matters Arising – report for information 

 

• A map showing the location and ownership of all grit bins has been provided by 
CBMDC. 

• A local resident has approached St Peter’s Church and the First Responders 
regarding their wish to donate funds to purchase a Defibrillator situated at the 
Church, on an exterior wall. If this goes ahead, this device will be incorporated into 
the list of local devices that are the responsibility of the Parish Council. (minute 
77/21 refers). 

• Olicana and Craven Heifer have the large yellow Defib boxes ready for installation. 
Carry cases are still outstanding and installation will be completed once they arrive. 

• Hutchinson Communication has begun the construction of a 5g mast on Silsden 
Road 
 

 

 

 


